
Women's Studies Centre, Punjabi University, Patiala 
Organizing 13th International Conference 

On 

WOMEN IN LEADERSHIP: EMERGING ISSUES AND CHALLENGES 

 

NOTICE 

 
Due to the CM of Punjab's visit to Punjabi University, Patiala the conference is being 

postponed. Soon you will be informed about the new dates. Meanwhile, you are 
requested to send abstracts at conferencewscpup@gmail.com till further notice. 
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